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Tuesday, 11 June 2019                                                       
 

White Cross Mobile Dental Care 
 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
White Cross Mobile Dental Care have offered their services to children across 
the school and will be coming to the school in Term 3. They will be at the 
school from Monday, 29 July until Friday, 9 August (Term 3, Weeks 2 and 3). 
They will be providing comprehensive examinations to check student’s teeth 
and gums. The service is free to all students for the examination and parents 
are asked for Medicare Consent if further work is to be carried out after being 
examined. Medicare card details will need to be provided so that the 
consultation can be bulk billed. 

The only work that will be carried out by the mobile dental van is 
examination, dental cleaning, fluoride use and fissure sealants. Children that 
are seen will be provided with an assessment outlining their treatment that 
has been provided. Any other dental needs will be shared with you in writing 
so that you can book an appointment for your child with his/her local dentist 
or the free Community Health Dental Service in Pambula. If you have any 
questions about the service, you can contact White Cross Mobile Dental Care 
on (02) 9890 9299. 

 
Regards 
 
Brenton Mace 
Assistant Principal Special Education  
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